
Announcement for the Great East Japan Earthquake Donations and Kumamoto 
Earthquake Donations at the diplomatic establishments abroad 

 
March 20, 2017 

 
We would like to express our deepest gratitude for the invaluable donations for the 
Great East Japan Earthquake and Kumamoto Earthquake Donations in Japan. The 
Japanese Government and the Japanese Red Cross Society have agreed to extend the 
donation period for these victims at the diplomatic establishments abroad. We are now 
able to accept donations as follows: 
 

 To the Japanese Government To the Japanese Red Cross Society 
Great East Japan Earthquake Accept through March 31, 2018. Accept through March 31, 2018. 
Kumamoto Earthquake Accept through March 31, 2018. Finish to accept at June 30, 2016. 

 
 


